
Ian Lorman Dip.Arb(RFS); FArborA
Arboricultural Consultant

39 Stokes Drive
Godmanchester

Huntingdon, Cambs PE29 2UW
01480 435155
07766 379251

thetreeman@live.co.uk

19th August 2013

Mr Matthias Genet
Validation & Fast Track Team
Development Control
Planning Services
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall
Argyle Street
London WC1H 8ND

Dear Mr Genet,

Re. 2013/3878/INVALID pursuant to planning application 2012/2736/P
Site adjacent to 41 Ferncroft Avenue, London NW3 7PG
Planning condition no.5

With reference to your letter to Mr Berlouis dated 17th July 2013 I have been instructed to assess an 
arboricultural report produced by Adam Hollis, Arboricultural Consultant dated 10th May 2012 
insofar as its suitability for submission in discharge of planning condition no.5 of 2012/2736/P.

It is my opinion that the content of the report, the tree survey, arboricultural impact assessment and 
the tree protection strategy therein is a suitable basis upon which to discharge planning condition 
no.5.

The report of Mr Hollis, appendices and attachments has been submitted for your validation.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Lorman
Arboricultural Consultant
(on behalf of Mr D Berlouis, Cadmonkies)


